
Building Inspections - Additional work to be added to 62 Stevens Ave permit application 

Please find attached additional scope of work to include finishing an attic space and adding roof 
windows. This is in addition to the dormer project which was applied for two weeks ago. All drawings 
are the same, except one additional drawing for the attic space.

Thank you!

Ryan Lessard

From: Ryan Lessard <elevatedawareness@gmail.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/7/2013 7:53 PM
Subject: Additional work to be added to 62 Stevens Ave permit application
Attachments: 62 Stevens Ave Permit Appliction.pdf; A1 North Cross Section.pdf; A2 Top Cross 

section.pdf; A3 West Elevation.pdf; A4 North Elevation.pdf; A5 Proposed Floor 
Plan.pdf; A6 Attic Floor Plan.pdf; D1 Existing Floor Plan.pdf; Plot Plan.pdf
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